
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 12th June 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to inform you that over the next couple of weeks, Year 3 will be 

undertaking their Sex and Relationships Education lessons and Drugs Awareness 

lessons. These lessons are part of our PSHE curriculum.  

Our Sex and Relationship lessons will cover: 

• The scientific names for private body parts and the anatomical differences 

between males and females.  

• Learning about personal space and that it is right to express when you do not 

feel comfortable about touch.  

• Differences between and within families.  

Our Drugs Education will cover the issue of smoking and cigarettes. We will consider 

the health implications and what to do if someone offers you a cigarette. We will also 

talk about the differences between drugs and medicines.  

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 


